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Eythorne Elvington CP School 

 

 

Children In Need 

Thank you for all of the donations brought in to school today for Children In Need. It 

was also great to see so many children wearing their odd socks to raise awareness for 

anti-bullying week. 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

Thank you to all those of you who completed the online form indicating what part of the 

day on Thursday 1st December would suit you best for a meeting with your child’s class 

teacher.  Next week, you will receive a note detailing the EXACT time of this 10-

minute appointment slot.  For those pupils whose parents we have not heard from, I will 

be setting an appointment time for you and this will be detailed in the note.   

School Payment System 

You should have received a letter outlining the new school payment system that we will 

be using going forwards.  If you need more information about this please contact the 

school office. 

Travelling Books 

Since Wednesday, we have had the Travelling Books Fair open in school at the end of 

the school day.  This will be here until Tuesday 22nd should you wish to come in and 

buy some books.  There is a competition coming home today where children can win a 

£5 book voucher for this so please look out for it. 

Road Safety 

We had road safety workshops earlier this week for children in Years 3 to 5.  There 

were some excellent discussions taking place and I hope that those discussions 

continued at home. 

 

 

 

 

School Year 2022/2023 
 

Term 2 
 

1st November – 16th December 
 

School Holiday 
 

19th December – 30th December 

Bank holiday 2nd January 
 

Term 3 
 

Staff development day – 3rd January 2023 

Pupils Return 4th January 

4th January – 10th February 
 

School Holiday 
 

13th February – 17th February 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Travelling Books – 15th – 22nd November 

Swimming Year 3 & 6 - 22nd November 

Open Evening – 24th November 

Swimming Year 3 & 6 - 29th November 

Anti-Bullying Week – 14th November 

Parent/Teacher Consultations – 1st December 

Year 5 Kent Test meeting – 5th December 

Swimming Year 3 & 6 – 6th December 

Christmas Fayre – 9th December 

Christmas Jumper day – 9th December 

Christmas concert – 12th December 

Year R/1/2 Christmas Performance – 13th 

December 

Christmas Lunch – 14th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONFIDENCE | AMBITION |PERSEVERANCE | EMPATHY | SUCCESS 
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Open Evening 

School is open once again next Thursday (24th November) between 3:15pm and 6pm for 

parents to come and look through their children’s work.  This time, we will be leaving out 

post-it notes and pencils on tables for parents to write complimentary comments in the 

books about some of the work that they see.  This will be nice for the children to read as 

well as some of the teachers I am sure. 

Year 5 Meeting 

One of the comments made on the recent Parent Survey was around more information for 

parents with children in Year 5 about the forthcoming test.  With this in mind, there is now 

a meeting on Thursday at 5pm in Columbia class where I will be explaining more on this 

process to parents and will be happy to answer any questions. 

Yearly Overviews 

On Monday, we will be sending home Yearly Overviews to parents which outline what is 

being taught to your child in EVERY area of the curriculum over the course of this 

academic year.  It is hoped that this will then enable you to further support your child at 

home. 

Monday Football 

We will be offering the opportunity for those pupils who have a passion for football to be 

able to watch the first England game of this year’s World Cup on Monday in classes. 

Stars of The Week 

 

Discovery 
 

Eadie – for fantastic reading at home.  Well done! 
 

Voyager 
 

Cora – for always showing confidence and ambition in her learning. 

Shanese – for producting a fantastic short story in English. 
 

Challenger 
 

Isabelle – for consistently showing perseverance in her learning. 

Hugo – for success in his maths assessments. 
 

Columbia 
 

Sophia – for all of her hard work and perseverance with her spellings and getting her first 

10/10. 

Harley – for his empathy and kindness and always looking out for his friends. 
 

Endeavour 
 

Scarlet – for amazing work in maths – you are always putting your hand up to answer 

questions and are thinking deeply about the questions asked.  Well deserved! 

Magdalena – for always being helpful and being a great role model to everyone that attend 

this school. 
 

Neil Garvey 
Headteacher 

 T: 01304 830376        E: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk         W: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

 

 
Term 2 

 

5th December 

Non- uniform Christmas 

tombola 

 

9th December 

Christmas Fayre 

 

12th December 

Christmas Concert 

 

15th December 

Pantomime 

 


